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Note By (Road and Infrastructure Services) (12/05/2020 10.51 AM)
Dear Councillor Reid,

This is something we are looking into at the moment to add this to the contract. Discussions 
are ongoing about how this can be facilitated with WCM.

Kind Regards,

Amy Bruce
Note By (Alan Reid) (04/05/2020 02.17 PM)
The Forum asks that, when bus service contracts are renewed, the Council inserts a provision 
into the contract for the 479 service to ensure that it continues to operate between Dunoon and 
Colintraive when the Colintraive to Rhubodach ferry has been cancelled.
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